
We need real protected bike lanes NOW
DearMayor Parker, Council President Johnson, Council Member Squilla and all other members of Council,

After the 3 serious crashes that took 2 Philadelphian's lives onWednesday July 17th and the countless others who have lost

their lives on Philadelphia's streets we ask that you step up and domore for vulnerable users.

1. FULLY PROTECT the Spruce and Pine street bike lanes, Allegheny Avenue bike lane and other protected bike lanes

throughout Philadelphia with permanent concrete barriers;

2. END the legacy practice of allowing parking in bike lanes onweekends and loading at all times of the day;

3. REPLACE all of the “No Parking” signage with “No Stopping” signage along protected bike lanes so that the PPA can

better enforce dangerous behavior.

We call on you to fully fund Vision Zero so that protected bike lanes across the city can be upgradedwith permanent

materials that will move the city toward the goal of eliminating traffic fatalities by 2050.

Philadelphians deserve safe streets. Our elected officials must stop dragging their feet and commit to saving lives through

action, not just words.
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